
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that, pursuant to Section 103 of the General Municipal Law, the Town of Niles 

seeks sealed written proposals and bids from qualified and experienced bidders for the replacement of 

roofing of the building located at 5923 New Hope Road, Moravia, NY 13118 (also known as the Town 

Hall). 

A more detailed description of the scope of service requested is posted below. 

All proposals, including the required Bid Guarantee, Non-Collusive Bid Certification, Iranian Energy 

Sector Divestment Certification, and Statement of Surety’s Intent, must be in written form and received 

at the office of the Town Clerk located at 5923 New Hope Road, Moravia, NY 13118 no later than July 

12, 2022. 

Proposals may be submitted by:  

First Class Mail (postmarked no later than July 8, 2022) 

Email: clerk@townofnilesny.gov 

Hand Delivered to the office of the Town Clerk 

Bids will be publicly opened and read at the Town Hall on July 14, 2022, at 7 p.m. 

The right is reserved by the Town to reject all bids and re-advertise for new bids. 

Tina Weed, Niles Town Clerk 
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